
Dear BRC users 
 
RIKEN BRC Experimental Plant Division is emailing you to get your attention on 
our activities on resource distribution. Please email plant@brc.riken.jp if you are 
interested in any of the following items. 
 
1. News 
 Prepayment of Resource Fees 
 Payment method will change for prepayment, on March 7, 2016 

(Japan standard time), to continue the smooth operation. We would 
appreciate your understanding. The orders placed on and after the 
day, they are shipped based on receipt of payment. 

 On this occasion, credit card payment (MasterCard and VISA) 
becomes available. From consideration of the prepayment, we would 
highly recommend you to opt for a credit card payment. 

 
2. Technical Notes 

We provide cultured cell lines of model plants. For the details, please email 
to plant@brc.riken.jp. 

 Arabidopsis T87 cell 
(http://epd.brc.riken.jp/en/archives/2942) 

 List of plant cultured cell lines in RIKEN BRC stock  
(http://epd.brc.riken.jp/en/wp-content/uploads/2014/05/cell_lines_stock.p
df) 

 Handling information on some of the listed cultured cells  
(http://epd.brc.riken.jp/en/qa/resource-handling) 

 
3. International Conference (ICAR)  
 ICAR2016 (Deadline of early bird registration, March 31) 

(http://icar2016.arabidopsisresearch.org/icar2016/) 
 
We would very much appreciate your forwarding this email to your collaborators 
or colleagues who may have been looking for a biological material. If you are no 
longer willing to receive the latest information from us, please email back. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Resource Distribute Section in Experimental Plant Division 
RIKEN BioResource Center 
3-1-1 Koyadai, Tsukuba, Ibaraki 305-0074 
JAPAN 
Tel: +81-29-836-9067/ Fax: +81-29-836-9053 
Email: plant@brc.riken.jp 
URL: http://www.brc.riken.jp/lab/epd/Eng/ 


